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Year 6 

It is Year 6's final half term as pupils of Liscard.
We started a new tradition last year of
purchasing hoodies for the children to wear
during their last two months in school. The
children love wearing them. Thank you to
FoLPS for ordering the hoodies.
         

Battle of the Atlantic Commemorations -
May 26th 2023

The national charity Allergy UK has 
issued a warning to parents with children
with a nut allergy. Nivea manufacturer
 – Beiersdorf – has recently added almond oil to its
sun protection range for children.
A spokesperson for Nivea confirmed that it had
added almond oil to the kids’ sun care range this year
to “further improve our formulas to provide the best
products for our consumers”.
We have checked our school supplies to make sure
the sun cream does not contain almond oil. We would
appreciate your support in making sure any sun
cream your child wears does not contain almond oil.
Thank you.

On the last day of half term 
the children were able to 
see the fly past to 
commemorate the Battle of 
the Atlantic. In Liverpool 
Princess Anne unveiled a 
new national memorial and 
Garden of Reflection to 
remember those who lost 
their lives. 
Princess Anne visited the 
Western Approaches museum where one of our Year
5 children, Diana, was lucky to meet her.

Wednesday 14th June -  ‘Bling Your Bike
and Choose Your Shoes Day!’
If your child has a bike or scooter, they can
bling-it-up at home using cardboard, paper,
pens, streamers, tinsel, flags etc and then bring
it into school on the day.
Children can also, or instead, choose the shoes
they would like to walk to school in on the day.
They could be something like Wellies, trainers,
boots, pumps or monster feet – just ensure they
are safe to wear and comfortable! Your child
could even bling-up an old pair of shoes or a
cheap pair of white canvas shoes that they
could draw or paint on. Chris Malburn, Active
Travel Officer for Wirral Council, will be coming
into school to take some photographs of their
blinged-up creations. 

Sports Days
                          Mr Maldon is busy organising the epic 
                          annual event known to you as Sports Day. 
                          Please check dojo for confirmation of the 
                          day and time of your child's sports day.
         



Celebrating Great Learning Experiences at Liscard

Year 5

Year 1 have
been covering
their
computing
curriculum.
The children
have been
using
blueprints to
create 3D
designs on our
iPads!

3 Year Olds

Foundation 2

Year 2

Year 1

Our nursery childen have been enjoying tasting
different types of fruit.

In computing Year 3 have been using Make
Beliefs Comix to write their own fables.

The role play area has been transformed
into an ice-cream shop.

Here we have Year 5 children deep in
concentration. They have been using an app
called Numbots, to support their learning of
equivalent fractions. 

Year 3

It was a 'quiet' start to the half term with Year 2
practising their drumming skills!




The latest guide from the National Online Safety below
provides parents/carers with advce about ometv.




Well done to the following children
who have consistently followed the
school rules of being kind, working
hard and never giving up.

Let’s see which classes have the 
 highest attendance this week!






Attendance
Well done to Miss Day's class  who were 
winners of the attendance trophy for Key Stage 1.
Congratulations to Miss O'Hare's class who were winners
of the attendance trophy for Key Stage 2.  
Mrs Pinnington's class had the highest attendance across
Foundation 2 for the fourth week running. 
The overall attendance was 93.57%.
There were eleven classes that had attendance above the
national average. Fourteen classes improved their
attendance from last week. 

Mrs. Sue Talbot
Headteacher
B.Ed(Hons) M.Ed NPQH LPQSH

School Lunches

National Online Safety

Tuesday 13th June          Amasing Concert - Floral 
                                             Pavilion
Monday 12th June          Refugee week
Friday 16th June
Thursday 15th June        Treat Your Hero sale
Thursday June 22nd       Mad Science Asembly
                                             Year 6 Debating Event
Wednesday June 28th-  Year 6 trip to London
Friday  June 30th
W/B  July 3rd July            Sports Day (Mon-Wed)
Thursday 20th July          School closes for summer
 1.30 pm

Diary Dates




